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OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 9

Inter Office Communication
Date: February 21, 2001
To: Jennifer Townley, Safety Program Manager

From: Larry K. Hill, Planning & Programs Administrator
By: Richard Chaffin, District Safety Review Team Chairperson

Subject: HSP Funding Request

The enclosed information is being sent to you to request safety funding for the
installation of an overhead flasher at the intersection of State Route 32 & 220 in
Pike County. The information consists of a completed study, selection criteria
scores, and the District Safety Review Tean} recommendation sheet with

signatures.
This intersection is ranked No. 42 in the 1999 Highway Safety Program.

Please advise us.of your consideration for safety funds:: % =
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c¢: J. Hagen, L. Hill, D. Norris, V. Wilson, G. Baird, file
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Inter Office Communication

Date: March 2, 2001

To: Jennifer Townley, Safety Program Manager

From: Larry K. Hill, Planning & Programs Administrator
By: Richard Chaffin, District Safety Review Team Chairperson

Subject: HSP Funding Request

The enclosed Safety Project Application along with the safety engineering study is
being sent to you to request safety funds to install an overhead flasher at the
intersection of State Route 32 & 220 in Pike County.

This intersection is ranked No. 42 in the 1999 Highway Safety Program.

Please advise us of your consideration for safety funds.
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c: J. Hagen, L. Hill, D. Norris, V. Wilson, G. Baird, file



